
"Dear Michelline, 
The students and I had such a wonderful time with Stephen (Kissel) and the art bus! We 
cannot wait until he is able to return, as I will schedule a different group of students to 
work with to spread the wealth of the experience! My students are passionate about art, 
and being without an art teacher means I do my best to bring art into library time. Thank 
you both for giving me this opportunity!” 
 
Rebecca Scott - Brookneal Elementary School Librarian  
 


